Chelsea Campbell

From: Becky Rubright <becky.rubright@gmaif.com>
Sent: ~ Wednesday, December 03, 2014 3:47 PM

To: Chelsea Campbell

Subject: , Re: Withdrawal

Hi Chelsea,

This is my official notification to your office that I am withdrawing from the race for Mayor in the elections that
were to be held on March 3, 2015. Thank you for assisting me with this matter.

Sincerely,

Rebecca Rubright

On Wed, Dec 3, 2014 at 2:37 PM, Chelsea Campbell <ccampbell@hcsoe.org> wrote:

Ms. Rubright,

In order for our office to accept your withdrawal from candidacy, we need a written notification. This can be

submitted an any format, including email or fax. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to
ask.

Thank you!

Chelsea Campbell
Supervisor of Elections
Candidate Services Liaison

601 E. Kennedy Blvd., 16" Floor
Tampa, Florida 33602

Direct Line: (813) 744-5900 ext. 4465

Fax: (813) 272-7043

Email: ccampbell@hcsoe.org

Website: VoteHillsborough.org



